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You are receiving this letter from the
Saint-Pierre Parish because...

e You have been baptized as a Catholic and/or
e You are a parent or grandparent of a baptized.

Rectory Vote Follow-Up:

e At its March 30th meeting, the Parish Finance
Council accepted the St-Pierre Manor Board's offer
to purchase the rectory property.

e The services of lawyer Jack Fleming of Taylor
McCaffrey LLP (recommended by the diocese) had
been retained to review and help finalize the sale
agreement.

e Here are the main points regarding the sale:

o Sale price is $350,000, payable upon transfer
of the land title.

o The Parish can continue to occupy the rectory
until such time as the Manor indicates the
need to vacate the building to allow demolition
(six months notice). The Parish will be
responsible for the normal operating costs of
the rectory during its use.

o The sale will be officially closed when certain
conditions are met, such as the final approval
of the subdivision. With the assistance of the
Village of St-Pierre-Jolys, things are
progressing well.


http://www.paroissesaintpierre.org/



